
Subject: We Want to Feature You in Our 

Next Newsletter! 

Dear [Subscriber's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! At [Your Company Name], we believe that our 

community is our greatest asset. That's why we're excited to announce our new initiative to 

include user-generated content in our monthly newsletters! 

We invite you to share your stories, photos, and experiences with our products/services. Your 

contributions not only enrich our content but also inspire others in our community. 

How to Contribute: 

1. Send us a brief description of your experience with our products. 

2. Attach any photos or videos you'd like to share. 

3. Include your name and social media handle for a shoutout! 

All selected entries will be featured in our upcoming newsletter, and contributors will receive a 

special discount on their next purchase as a thank you! 

We can't wait to hear from you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


